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From: Brennan Marks <bmarks@marksengineering.com>

Sent: Friday, April 10, 2020 10:42 AM

To: Kyle Ritts

Cc: Lindsey Tidd; lwerges@fingerlakescoffee.com; Eric Cooper; Ty Allen; Michael Francisco;
Kyle Barber

Subject: Re: Application for Werges (4963 Waters Edge)

Attachments: 04-08-20 Werges SD For Marks.pdf

Kyle,

See attached preliminary building drawings. | will send a statement about shoreline after the PRC meeting.

Thanks,
Brennan

On Fri, Apr 10, 2020 at 10:35 AM <kritts@townofcanandaigua.org> wrote:

Hi all,

I took a look at the application materials and the following materials are still required;

e Elevation Drawings
e Shoreline Guidelines Letter

Please submit these materials as soon as you can. Let me know if you have any questions, the best way to contact me
is here via email,

Kyle Ritts
Zoning Inspector
Town of Canandaigua

kritts@townofcanandaigua.org

Brennan Marks, PE



